Town of Seymour
Notice of Public Hearing
Tuesday, October 19,2010 @ 7:00PM
Norma Drummer Room/Seymour Town Hall

A Public Hearing will be held in the Town of Seymour, Connecticut, for the purpose of
discussion relative to the lease of space at the Seymour Community Center at 20 Pine
Street, Seymour, CT to the Valley Fire Chiefs for office space and training purposes for
a period of four years. Any interested parties may attend on Tuesday, October 19,
2010 at 7:00PM at the Seymour Town Hall, 1 First Street, Seymour, Connecticut in the
Norma Drummer Room.

Dated at Seymour, Connecticut this 6th day of October 2010.

By, Paul Roy, First Selectman and the Board of Selectmen



